
From: Irma L. Morales <Irma.Morales@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Friday, March 17, 2023 4:46 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: RE: Don't Miss the Annual Awards on March 16th 
 
Afternoon Steve, 
 
I want to inform you that I attended NHS 48th Annual Award celebration event yesterday evening 
(3/16/2023) held at Bridgeport Art Center located at 1200 W. 35th Street, Chicago, IL.   
I arrived at approximately 5:45pm and departed at 8:00pm.  A copy of the email with invitation has been 
attached for your records. 
 
 
Regards, 
 

Irma L.  Lara de Morales | Deputy Commissioner 
City of Chicago | Department of Housing (DOH) 
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